
 

 

27th February 2023 

Dear Parent and Carer, 

RE: Summer Curriculum Enrichment Week  

Many of you with older children in the school will be familiar with our curriculum week model when we 

collapsed the standard timetable for a week and put on a variety of activities to deepen and enrich 

students’ understanding of the subject curriculum and gave them experiences that are usually only available 

to young people in more affluent areas.  

 

Curriculum Enrichment week will take place from Monday 26th June to Friday 30th June 2023. Students will 

have the opportunity to participate in educational visits and take part in workshops led by external 

professionals. The day visits and activities will take place during the school day from 8.30 am to 2.25pm 

approximately (unless otherwise stated).  

 

You may be aware that we are only able to fund educational visits from parental contributions. An outline 

of the programme of visits is given below: 

 

Year Group Visit to: Contribution requested: 

Year 7 London Zoo 

Science Museum  

Local places of Worship  

Science, Technology and Engineering Workshops 

delivered in school  

£20 

Year 8 River Pang 

Natural History Museum  

Science, Technology and Engineering Workshops 

delivered in school 

Careers Workshops delivered in school.  

£20 

Year 9 British Museum 

Victoria & Albert Museum 

Enterprise Challenge delivered in school 

Careers Workshops delivered in school. 

£20 

Year 10 Imperial War Museum 
Visit to Westminster Abbey in London (following the King’s 

coronation) 

Subject based work- related learning visits  

Financial Literacy Workshops delivered in school 

Geography Urban Site Visits 

The Olympic Park 

£20 

Year 12 Work Experience  To be advised  

   



 

 

 

The school will send you more detailed information about each trip or activity a week prior to the trips.  If for 

any reason you do not want your son/daughter to take part in any non-curricular school trip or planned 

activities, you can talk to your son/daughter's Head of Year to discuss this. 

Please login to ParentPay to consent and pay for Curriculum Week by Friday 10th March If you do not have 

a ParentPay account please contact the Finance Office on the above number ext.227 alternatively email: 

finance@featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk . 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Best wishes,  

 

Mr K. Thacker  
Deputy Head Teacher 

 

https://www.parentpay.com/
mailto:finance@featherstonehigh.ealing.sch.uk

